
Week beginning 3rd February  

Monday 3rd February – EYFS 

Tuesday 4th February - Year 2, Year 3 and Nurture  

Wednesday 5th February  – Year 1 and Year 4 

Thursday 6th February– Year 5 

Friday 7th February– Year 6 

31st January 2025 

A message from Mrs Dowell: 
We are going to have a non-uniform day on Friday 14th February to raise money for my 
sister who has a brain tumour. Unfortunately, the cancer treatments she has had haven't 
worked and there is nothing else that the NHS can try.  We are raising money to pay for 
treatment abroad in the hope that something can help her to live a little longer. Please 
use Scopay to make any donations that you can.  

Thank you all so much, 
Mrs Dowell  

Goodbye,  today we say goodbye to Miss Markey, one of our Year 3 Teaching Assistants. 
Miss Markey has been a TA at Bradley for many years and has worked across school in 
most year groups. She has also been part of the Breakfast Club Team, Nurture and 
Friends of Bradley. Miss Markey is leaving to start a new job in a school in Haslingden. I 
hope that you will all join me in thanking her for all she has done at Bradley and we wish 
her all the very best in her new venture.  

Mrs S Taylor                                                                                                                 
Headteacher 

We can confirm that we’ve 

had a great response to the 

Mad Science After School          

Programme and it will be      

going ahead as scheduled on 

Monday 24th February  

3:15pm-4:15pm. There are 2 

places remaining so if you 

want to book your child on 

please book online at 

https://

northengland.madscience.or

g/parents-register-a.aspx  or 

contact the Mad Science 

Team on 

office@madsciencenw.com 

or call 01772 628844.  


